
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018 Cannabis Survey Results 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The City launched an online cannabis survey, which garnered 416 responses 

between April 17 and May 4, 2018. This documentation is a record of the 

feedback that was submitted.  

In addition to the Cannabis Survey, residents were invited to join City Council and 

Administration for a ‘Your Voice’ public-engagement event on Thursday, April 19, 

2018 at the LloydMall to review and discuss information relating to changing 

federal cannabis legislation and potential impacts for Lloydminster residents and 

businesses. Approximately 90 residents attended throughout the evening. 

The following data, along with all recorded comments from the survey and the 

Your Voice event will be presented to City Council during a Regular City Council 

Meeting, and will be used as information in the decision making process.  

Thank you to all residents and stakeholders who took time to provide the City of 

Lloydminster with feedback throughout this process.  

 

 



 

 



 

 

The City of Lloydminster will compile the submitted feedback, and will present the information to 

Council where it will be considered in the decision making process.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The additional comments that were collected will be presented to City Council 

and will be considered in the final decision making process.  


